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November 8, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Tenants 

 

We understand electric vehicles are the wave of the future and it is our desire to change 

with the times.  Being that our park was built in the 60’s, some things are easier to retrofit 

than others.  We have added an electric vehicle charging station to our project ‘wishlist’ 

in hopes we can accommodate in the future.  In the meantime, we will be terminating any 

additional receptacles (besides main feed to unit) on tenant pedestals throughout the park.  

Should you have an electric vehicle or a guest with an electric vehicle, please utilize the 

charging station available at the USFS building on Kernville Rd. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Camp Kernville Management 


